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This activity guides practices to identify RACGP and practice active patients, who have a certain diagnosis, and are eligible for a GPMP, TCA or review.    
 

Instructions Screen Shot 

Login to POLAR, and 
navigate to ‘Reports’,  

 

selecting the ‘Clinic 
Summary’ 

 

Under the ‘Filters’ on 
the left,  

• click ‘Patient’,  

• select ‘Active’ 
under Patient 
Status, and 
give it a tick.  

• Select 
‘Active’ under 
RACGP 
Active, and 
give it a tick 
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To identify patients 
with a diagnosis of 
diabetes, hover over 
the ‘Clinical’ on the 
top bar, and select 
‘Diagnosis’ 

 

Then select ‘Chronic 
Disease Categories’ 
on the left side, to 
enable you to select 
‘Diabetes’, and give it 
a green tick.  

 

(Please note: if the 
diagnosis you are 
looking for isn’t there 
as a category, use 
the below step 
instead) 
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ALTERNAITVELY 
TO THE ABOVE 
STEP - If the 
condition you wish to 
view is not listed in 
the Chronic Disease 
Categories – you can 
use the search 
function under 
“SNOMED Diagnosis” 
and select all 
relevant coded 
diagnosis’ that show 
up.  

 

 

 

 

Now navigate to the 
MBS Tracked report, 
by hovering over 
‘MBS’ across the top, 
and select ‘Tracked 
MBS’ report.  
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At the top of this 
report, you can 
ensure that ‘GPMP’ is 
the selected focus (or 
TCA) and the rest of 
the report will be on 
this topic.  

 

Also make sure that 
your preferred review 
time frame is selected 
(732 every 3, 6 or 9 
months?) 

 

You should now be 
able to view how 
these patients are 
tracking with GPMPs.  

If you select the 
button that says 
‘Select Combined’ – 
you can filter by 
patients who have 
either never had 
GPMP, or their last 
GPMP has expired. 

You can also select 
‘Eligible for Review’  

You can also view the 
number of patients 
that HAVE had a fully 
claimed GPMP  
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You can view the 
number of patients 
who fit within these 
filters by looking at 
the Patient Count on 
the top left corner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can generate a 
Patient List by 
clicking ‘Patient List’ 
in the top right hand 
corner. 

 
 

 


